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Summary:

In response to a request for further instructions, the Dept. of State informed the
Embassy that Washington was looking to establish a common policy on the mandatory
application of IAEA safeguards. Until they were closer to agreement, the Embassy should
request that the Argentine government apply safeguards to future deals. 
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